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Cboe Options Regulatory Circular RG17-165  
 
Date:  November 21, 2017 

To:    Trading Permit Holders 

From: Cboe Global Derivatives 

RE:       Removal of Sub-Cabinet and all paper Cabinet Trades - Update 

 

Updates Cboe Options RG17-133 
 

Cboe Options Exchange (“Cboe Options”) Regulatory Circular RG17-133 stated, in part, that beginning 
the week of November 13, 2017 submission of paper Cabinet orders and trades below $1 per contract 

would no longer be allowed on Cboe Options. 

 

The above restrictions are now delayed until further notice.  A subsequent circular will be distributed 
if/when these restrictions are put in place. 
 

Additional Information 
o For additional information regarding operational matters, please contact the Cboe Operations 

Support Center at helpdesk@cboe.com or 866-728-2263. 
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